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As the academic year progresses, please take note of this crucial
information about the June 2025 examination results and the upcoming
semester.

Your June 2025 examination results are scheduled to be released on 11 July
2025. Please note that only students with fully paid-up accounts will be
able to access their results on my Hope. A 14-day appeals and queries
period will follow the publication of results. We strongly encourage you to
clear any outstanding fee balances promptly so you can raise any appeals
or queries within this given timeframe. For results-related inquiries only,
please contact exams@wua.ac.zw.

The next semester is set to begin on 28 July 2025. Normal registration will
run from 12 July 2025 to 4 August 2025. Full payment of semester fees is
required before registration. However, we understand that some students
may face payment challenges. If this applies to you, registration will be
permitted upon payment of 60% of the total semester fees. The
outstanding 40% debt must be cleared by 30 September 2025 to ensure
you are eligible to take examinations in November 2025. For payment
related queries please email revenue@wua.ac.zw.

Please plan accordingly to ensure a smooth process for accessing your
results, registering for the upcoming semester, and taking your
examinations in November 2025.
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